
PUBLIC NOTICE 

of the Town of Fairplay, Colorado 

Thursday, Feb. 2, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. 

at the Fairplay Town Hall Meeting Room 

901 Main Street, Fairplay, Colorado 

  

This is to notice that three or more members of the Fairplay Board of Trustees may be 

present at an informal meeting with staff from the State of Colorado.  No formal actions 

will be taken at this meeting. 
 

 
Posted at Fairplay Town Hall, Park County Library, Fairplay Post Office, and Town of Fairplay Website on Friday, January 27, 2017. 

 

 


